Say “NO” To
USPS Surveys!

The APWU is urging its members NOT to
fill out any USPS surveys. The surveys are
voluntary. In the past, these surveys
have been used against our members to
keep wages and benefits down! The
current surveys are now being used to
eliminate and combine jobs.

Just say.....

HNO!”




